
 
Dural Public School 

Year 6 Farewell  
The Year 6 Farewell Dinner will be held on Monday 14th December, 2020. 
This year due to Covid restrictions the farewell will be held at school. 

Students are welcome to arrive from 5:30-6pm. Dinner will be at 6pm.  

The cost will be $98. The cost will be included in the Term 4 payment invoice. 
Unfortunately there will be no mini-fete due to Covid restrictions therefore the 
costs cannot be reduced as there will be no fundraising. 

This includes: 

 A schnitzel dinner (provided by Rolling Schnitzel Food Truck) 
 Dessert Jimmy’s ice-cream van 
 Fairy Floss and Snow cones (with operators) 
 DJ entertainment 
 Decorations and Cake 
 Lolly bags 
 Personalised wooden place card name,  
 Graduation Year Photo 
 Year 6 DVD on an USB 
 Colour Year book 
 Signature Graduation bear  
 Graduation sash. 

The dress code for the evening is: smart casual. Boys: Long pants (dress pants 
preferably) and a dress shirt with collar. Girls: Dress, skirt and blouse or dress 
pants.  No shorts, t-shirts, singlets, caps or thongs please. 

At the moment parents cannot attend, however if Covid restrictions ease, 
parents will be informed and invited. 



Please fill out the permission form attached and return with the Term 4 payment 
invoice. We are sure to have a fantastic and memorable night 

Ms Milly Stone                            Mrs Sabina Heinrichson 

 Principal.                                           Assistant Principal. 

 

Dural Public School 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________ of class 
____ to attend the Year 6 Farewell on the 14th December, 2020. 

 

Signed: _________________________ 

Date: ______________________ 

 


